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This addendum is added to and is to be considered part of the subject contract. 

 

 
 
The contract  entitled State Facilities Behavior Based Energy Conservation Program has been canceled.  
The State Purchasing Director has determined the cancellation to be in the State’s best interest.  The 
cancellation will be effective May 21, 2016. 
 
 
If you have any questions concerning the addendum contact the contracting officer below.  
 
Theresa Johnson 
Statewide Initiatives Contract Officer  
Telephone #: (405) 521-2289 
theresa.johnson@omes.ok.gov 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
Statewide Contract  

Addendum 

Contract Issuance Date:  01/10/2014 

Statewide Contract #: SW125 

Contract Title: Behavior Based Energy Consulting 

Addendum Date: 4/14//2016 

Addendum #: Three (3) 

http://www.ok.gov/DCS/Central_Purchasing/

	Statewide Contract 

